
LITTLE SMEATON PARISH COUNCIL 

NOTICE OF CONSULTATION  
 
 
 
 
 
 

CONCERNING CROSSHILLS, LITTLE SMEATON 
The Parish Council was offered some funding from National Highways     

to undertake a project for the mutual benefit of village residents.                        

This enabled us to erect a fence to protect and conserve the area known 

as Crosshills [where the beacon is]. 

The intention is to stop vehicles, such as quad bikes and caravans driving 

onto the land – which has been a problem in the past - hampering our 

wish to promote a wildlife area for the enjoyment of the whole community  

Pedestrians are not impeded by this fence and can just walk around the 

right-hand end. There is also a gate which will be padlocked, but a key 

can be provided on application, to anyone needing vehicular access for a 

specific purpose. 

As the land is also designated as common land, permission from the 

Secretary of State is needed & retrospective application is being made. 

  

A letter will be delivered to every house in Little Smeaton. 

Please let us know your views 

 By e.mail clerk@littlesmeatonparishcouncil.gov.uk 

  

CONSULTATION CLOSES February 22nd 2025. 


